
Dear Members of the Arcata City Council, 
 
On August 22, 2021 a group of health freedom advocates staged a rally in front of St. Joseph’s 
Hospital.  One of the people brought some buttons to share.  The buttons have a yellow star on 
them with the word “Unvaccinated” in the center of it. The inspiration to both make the buttons 
and to wear them came from being treated in similar ways to how the Jews were treated in the 
early stages of the Holocaust, being alienated, discriminated against, persecuted, forced to lose 
their employment, feared and treated as 2nd class citizens and worse.  We unvaccinated have also 
been labeled conspiracy theorists because we have done our research and the information we have 
found is censored so everyone else is in the dark, and are afraid to consider that it may all be the 
truth.  We in the health freedom/freedom movement do not understand how everyone else cannot 
see what is happening.  We have seen friends and family not defend us or have a problem with the 
treatment that we have received, just like so many people in Germany stood by and watched as the 
treatment of the Jews grew worse and worse.  Since the beginning of Covid-19, there have been so 
many violations of the Nuremberg Code, and yet I do not hear anyone speaking out about this 
except for those of us in the health freedom movement. 
 
Those of us in this health freedom movement have a lot in common.  We all know that Covid-19 
is a part of a very long range plan to help bring in a new world order, and that the so-called virus 
was purposely engineered and also purposely released at a particular time to do all of the damage 
to the lives and societies that it has caused in countless ways.  Simultaneously, this plan 
guaranteed the planners to make off with tons of money and more power than most people could 
ever imagine, at the expense of the rest of us, and that will continue on as long as they keep the 
illness they created, going.  The so-called vaccines and the boosters is what will keep the positive 
tests happening, besides the fact that the tests are faulty and have always created an exaggerated 
amount of false positives.  If tomorrow they stopped injecting people and stopped testing people 
and began to allow people to simply lives their lives like they did with a regular flu virus, the 
illness would end very soon.  However the planners are doing everything in the power to keep this 
from happening.   
 
There are many very famous and well known doctors and scientists who have been calling out this 
information over and over again.  However, the corrupt agencies which have been infiltrated by 
big pharma, other very powerful corporate interests, international unelected NGOs, such as the 
WHO, the WEF, the UN, and the CCP, together, have so much power that they use to go after any 
professional that stands in the way of their goals, and have been able to keep them censored off of 
the mainstream media.  Since the media is practically a monopoly owned by some of these power 
entities, they have had the ability to brainwash people for a very long time, to the point where 
people do not even want to know the truth because they probably think “ignorance is bliss”.  If we 
don’t win this war that is being waged against all of us, everyone will regret their refusal to listen 
to the rest of us, to become informed and join with the fight for freedom. 
 
The planners of the “plandemic” ultimately want to obtain complete control of every person on the 
planet.  With the advancements in technology, various substances that they can put into so-called 
vaccines, and the new 5G technology, they can actually control people very efficiently.   
 



To reach their goals they had to implement all of the restrictions, including the lockdowns, the 
social distancing, the facial-masking, so that they could scare the hell out of the population of the 
world, and take advantage of that fear to weaken all economies, and all people in a myriad of 
ways.  None of these restrictions made any sense to anyone with common sense, but the 
perpetrators have so much money and power and have successfully infiltrated governments, that 
they really had made a perfect storm.  With the help of the media that they own, they could 
basically brainwash people into believing all kinds of lies.  I realized by April 2020 that something 
was not adding up solely from the censorship that was occurring. 
 
Thankfully, with the help of social media many people have been able to uncover the plot and 
research the history of events that brought us to where we are now.  Unfortunately, there is a very 
large segment of the population that haven’t been exposed to the censored information and even if 
they have, the coercion that has been used to make them go along with this nefarious plan has 
worked very well.  Most people cannot afford to live without a way to make a living.  People have 
been subjected sometimes weekly to these toxic and dangerous very flawed tests PCR tests.  The 
inventor of the PCR test Kary Mullis, stated over and over that the test should never be used to 
diagnose a virus because of this very reason that it is very easy to find anything one wants to find 
with the by manipulating it a certain way.  Mullis conveniently died in August of 2019, and if he 
was still alive, the plan would have been foiled.   
 
We have protections and rights because of the U.S. Constitution, although it is under serious 
attack.  We must protect it in its entirety or we will lose all of our freedom.  I consider the agenda 
item under new business A.3936, to be an attack on the 1st Amendment.  If you are going to be 
making statements like this you should be including all marginalized groups, including the largest 
one of all since almost the beginning of the plandemic, and that is those of us who refuse to bend 
down to tyrants that want to take away all freedom. 
 
Under the 1st Amendment of the U.S. Constitution, all of the following actions are protected: 
 

 Wearing a button with a yellowstar on it and the word unvaccinated in it. 
 Publicly accuse people making a statement that people that wear that button are taking part 

in a hate crime, or displaying hate speech. 
 Putting the photo of a person wearing that button in the newspaper article making the above 

claim. 
 Making a flier that has opinions on it that some people want to perceive as being a hate 

crime/hate speech. 
 

It would be helpful if people stop taking the words of others so personal.  If we lose the right to 
freedom of speech all freedom will be gone. 
 
Thank you for your time in reading this, 
 
Dana Quillman - P.O. Box 794 - Arcata - CA - 95518 
 
 


